
	

	

We	 are	 planning	 to	 run	 this	 course	 for	 Benchrest	 shooters	 in	 the	 South	West	
region,	 including	 the	 Channel	 Islands.	 	 Our	 proposal	 will	 be	 put	 to	 the	 next	
meeting	 of	 the	 Devon	 County	 Executive	 by	Mog	 Thomson.	 	 For	 our	 plan	 to	 be	
successful,	we	need	to	convince	the	NSRA	that	there	 is	sufficient	 interest	 in	our	
region	to	justify	their	provision	of	a	trainer.		

If	you	are	interested	in	attending	this	course,	please	sign	in	on	the	Pinhoe	Target	
Shooting	Club’s	web	site.		https://pinhoe-tsc.org.uk/benchrest-instructors-course/	to	provide	the	
ammunition	to	press	forward	on	behalf	of	the	many	BR	shooters	in	the	South	
West.		

Best	wishes,		

Andrew	(Pinhoe	Target	Shooting	Club)	&	Mog	(Bideford	Target	shooting	Club)																		

	

	

	


